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Special Education Regulations and Procedures require annual School Board Approval of 

Admission Release Committee (ARC) Chairpersons by job or position title.  Training has 
been provided to school administrators, counselors, and school psychologists for the 2017-

18 school year.  ARC Chairpersons who had more than 3 years of experience as an ARC 
Chairperson were provided the opportunity to participate in a two hour update 

training.  ARC Chairpersons with less than 3 years experience were required to attend the 
two hour training and an additional one-hour training.  It is requested that the Board 

approve all school administrators, counselors,  and school psychologists who have 
received required trainings as ARC Chairpersons for 2017-18 school year.  Each principal 
will receive an updated list of approved ARC Chairpersons. 

 


